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Updates: 

• Katie and Christi had a check-in meeting on 8/14/2020  

 

• Strategic Planning Meeting with NorthStar and Conscious Roots on 8/21 & 8/27 

to discuss goals for upcoming academic year 

 

• Planning for recalibration of work plan to incorporate virtual learning 

o Vision of Teaching Excellence -> Vision of Virtual Instruction (incorporate 

virtual/distance learning and define excellence in distance teaching & 

learning) 

o Collaboration with Conscious Roots to ensure integration of inclusive 

practices 

 

• Christi and Katie are scheduled to meet with Northstar on 9/14 to update 

Strategic Plan timeline & discussion of best use of NorthStar’s guidance and 

resources for the remaining 2 we have left with them (as a result of pausing our 

work last spring when the budget and Covid necessitated urgent attention.) 

 

• We are planning for a comprehensive update to the Board & community in 

November that will include the new timeline and the incorporation of inclusion 

and equity, particularly as related to virtual learning platform. 

END OF REPORT 
 
 
 


